SLVLL Board Meeting 11/15/09
Called to order at 7:05 by Linda
Attendance – Linda Landers, Karen Barton, Cathy Herrera, Joe Primeau, Anita Stoddart, , Michael Paynter, Steven Shabry, Mike Olmstead, Shawn Andrews, Randy Gordon, Mardeen Gordon, Ralph Aguayo, Mike Olmstead
Minutes – Joe motioned that we accept minutes from the 11/1 meeting. Cathy seconded. Minutes approved.
President’s Report  –Linda talked about the umpire clinic. Cost for the clinic is $200. Clinic is geared for older kids. Linda passed out a flyer which Randy will post on the website.
Public Comment – none

Ground Rules – This will be tabled until the next board meeting. Joe will email ground rules to the board for review. This will be voted on at the next meeting.

Registration Update - Registration # is at 141.  Michael will check to see which players that were registered last season have not registered yet.  Michael (with help)  will contact these players’ parents to see if they are returning for the 2007 season.
Registration deposits total $19,089.

SJ Giants Tickets – Anita needs to submit a check for 50% of the cost of the ticket package. The date of the game will be April 29, 2007. This is a 2:00 game. 

The tickets will be red. Anita motioned that we do “Baseball Buddies:” for an additional $175. Motion seconded and approved.

Snack Bar – Anita has not been able to get information regarding improvements on the snack bar. Linda will give Anita Troy’s cell #. 

Opening Day –Anita motioned that Opening Day be March 10, 2007. (more specifics to come)  Motion approved. 

Draft will be the Saturday before Superbowl (February 3rd).
Anita mentioned that the scoreboard is not working. Randy will check it.

Anita has contacted a photographer. She will have more info at the next board meeting. 

Board Positions  
Safety Officer – We still need a Safety Officer. Mardeen asked for clarification of this position. 
Umpire in Chief – After some discussion regarding the Umpire in Chief Position, Karen nominated Guy Peabody and Mark Mullins to share the position. The nomination was made with the understanding that the position would be shared and Guy would attend the umpire meetings as well as the board meetings. Mark will be in charge of the umpires, umpires schedules, etc. 
There was discussion regarding A Ball rep. Ralph Aguayo expressed interest in the position. Mike Olmstead nominated Ralph to the position. Nomination seconded and approved. 
Randy proposed that Mardeen take over the position of scorekeeper. Mardeen was approved to take over this position.
Banners – Mardeen proposed that we vote on the banner issue. Mardeen offered several ideas.  The following proposal was approved by the board:

Team sponsorship is $250. Banners are $300. If a logo is requested on the banner, that will cost an additional $50. If a sponsor pays for the team and banner, there will be a $50 discount. Renewal fee for banners would be $100 per year for up to 5 years.

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 8:19 PM
